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	INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION
General Secretariat



	

	10 November 2000

	Ref:
	DM-1180
	Member States and Sector Members of ITU

Organizations which have the right to attend ITU conferences and meetings as observers

	Contact:
	Arthur LEVIN
	

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 6113
	

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 6503
	

	E-Mail:
	Arthur.Levin@itu.int
	

	Subject:
	Third World Telecommunication Policy Forum


Dear Sir/Madam,

This letter concerns the Third World Telecommunication Policy Forum (WTPF-01), which will take place at the Geneva International Conference Centre (CICG) from 7-9 March 2001.  The Forum will be preceded by an Information Session to be held on 6 March 2001.

The International Motor Show will be in Geneva held from 1 March through 11 March 2000 and thus overlaps with the dates of the Policy Forum.  The Motor Show generally attracts a large number of visitors.  

Therefore, it is strongly advised to make your hotel and travel arrangements to attend the Policy Forum as soon as possible and not later than the end of this year.  Making early reservations should help to ensure that you obtain the arrangements you want and thus facilitate an enjoyable stay in Geneva.

A list of area hotels is posted on the website for WTPF-01 at http://www.itu.int./wtpf/practical/index.html.

Please do not hesitate to contact us for any further information you may require.  I look forward to welcoming you at WTPF-01.

Yours sincerely,

(signed)

Yoshio UTSUMI
Secretary-General
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